
NEWSLETTER                                                                                         
Friday  11th March 2022 

Chapelford Village Primary 
School  

We want everyone to have the skills to save a life and the best way to build 

people's confidence is to start young. First aid education increases the number 

of children and young people able and willing to help in an emergency.  

Therefore, we are very thankful to Chapta for funding the first aid training that 

took place this week for every child in the school. 

Our younger children had shorter sessions and learnt how to deal with a cut, a bump on the 

head and that the best position for someone who is poorly, is on their side. They also learnt 

to dial 999 in case of an emergency and that they would have to give their address. The 

children practised making these calls during some role play. 

Children in KS2 took part in 1 ½ hour sessions where they learnt to deal with bumps, 

burns, breaks and bleeding, carried out CPR and dealt with choking. The sessions were 

practical, lots of fun and involved lots of activities that the children enjoyed. 

For further information about first aid visit: https://www.redcross.org.uk/about-us/what-we-

do/we-speak-up-for-change/first-aid-education-for-all 

Have an enjoyable weekend. 

Mrs Hewson                                                                                                                                                                                    

Headteacher 

ChaPTA  - Next Meeting 

The next Chapta meeting will be on Wednesday 23rd March at 2pm in the Meeting room at Chapelford. If you 

would like to attend or support in anyway, please contact the Chair on pta@chapelfordvillageprimary.co.uk  

DEC Ukraine Humanitarian Appeal 
Ukraine has faced almost eight years of conflict. With recent events, 

we must act now to help people caught up in this crisis. 

Scan the QR code opposite for more information on how you can help. 

redcross.org.uk 



We have a small percentage of children who arrive late 

in the morning. We understand that circumstances            

occasionally arise and that problems occur, we are 

more than happy to support families at these times. 

Please call school on these occasions and we will assist 

in the best way we can.  

Please note that classroom doors will be opened at 

8:40am and close promptly at 8.50am after which 

time your child will need to be signed in at the school 

office.  

School finishes promptly for all Pupils at 3:15pm.     

We would appreciate your support in this matter. 

10 to 9 is Chapelford Time 

Have a lovely weekend. 

1 Alizeh 12 Sky 

2 Ava 13 Olivia 

3 Elodie 14 Rex 

4 Kian 15 David 

5 Franklin 16 Calleigh 

6 Louka 17 Jacob 

7 Tom 18 James 

8 James 19 Isabelle 

9 Jack 20 Jonathan 

10 Tristan 21 Izzy 

11 Jessica   

Reader of the Week 

1 Sedrik 12 Elora 

2 Jacob 13 Thomas 

3 Phoebe 14 Penny 

4 James 15 Ellie 

5 Darcy 16 Tabitha 

6 Cobey 17 Eli 

7 Nicolaj 18 Sophie 

8 Harry 19 Theo 

9 Harriet 20 Lily 

10 George 21 Madison 

11 Arlie-Joe   

Star Learner 

Well done to all that have received awards and certificates. Keep up the good work!! 

Mon 14th - Fri 18th March - C17 Bikeability 

Tues 15th March - C13 to Tattonhall 

Wed 16th March - C14 to Tattonhall 

Thurs 17th March - C15 to Tattonhall 

Thurs 17th March - St Patrick’s House are invited to 

wear their own green clothes to celebrate                         

St Patrick’s Day 

Fri 18th March - Red Nose Day 

Mon 21st - Fri 25th March - C18 Bikeability 

Dates for the Diary - March 

Can we request that children's ParentPay accounts are 

regularly topped up, to make sure the children               

continue to receive their school lunches. 

If you require more help please don’t hesitate to        

contact the school office on 01925 712554 or email us 

on chapelford_admin@omegamat.co.uk 

Free School Meals end for pupils at the end of Year 2. 

School lunch is £2.40 per person per day it is to be paid 
via Parentpay in advance.  Thank you. 

Parent Pay 

School menu for week beginning                              

Monday 14th March is Week 1 

We are currently discussing with the children in Year 

6 about what the end of year celebrations will look 

like for the Leavers of 2022.                                                         

As soon as we have some plans in place we will           

communicate these with parents. 

Year 6 - end of year celebrations 






